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NOV 08 2023

Bourne Heaith Uepartment
24 Perry Avenue
Buzzards Bay. MA 02532

William & Ann Murray
31 Tahanto Road
Pocasset Ma 02559
781-308-6184

Bourne Board of Health,

To whom it may concern, We are emailing in regards to our property at 31
Tahanto Rd in Pocasset Ma. We were granted a variance in September of 2021. It
unfortunately has expired.

Due to unforeseen delays in the process of obtaining the demo and building
permit, we were told by our site engineer not to move forward with the septic
construction until the new house construction is mostly complete. This is due to
the likelihood of damaging the new septic system with the weight of the
construction equipment. We are asking for an extension on the variance,

Currently we have a building permit . At this time we are ready to start framing
the new house. We would be ready for the new septic system by early spring of
2024. If you have any further questions please contact us. Thank you for your
consideration in this matter.

Best Regards, William & Ann Murray



